

AS – 35

LL. B. First Semester (Five Years Degree Course) Examination

(Pattern – 2014)

ENGLISH – I

Paper – I

(USC – 40054)

P. Pages : 3

Time : Three Hours]

[Max. Marks : 80

- Note :** (1) All questions are compulsory.
(2) Figures to the right indicate marks.
(3) Indicate the appropriate question numbers while answering.

1. Answer any **Four** of the following :—

- (a) What does an educated man want in life ?
- (b) Describe M. K. Gandhi's impressions of his marriage at an early age.
- (c) How did Nehru react to Indus Civilization on visiting Mohenjo-daro ?
- (d) What was the painful thought that disturbed Stephen Leacock ?
- (e) Where did the 'Swamiji' live ? What advice did the 'Swamiji' give to the peasants ?
- (f) Justify the title, "The Golden Watch". 20

2. Answer any **Four** of the following :—

- (a) Describe in your words the poem, 'Wander Thirst'.
- (b) Describe the evening scene around the trees by Keshav Meshram.
- (c) How does the cloud affect the plants and the flowers ?
- (d) Write a critical appreciation of the poem, "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening."
- (e) How is the private life of the Railway Clerk ?
- (f) Why did the stranger go to Yussouf ? What was his confession ? 20

AS-35

P.T.O.

3. Write an essay in about **250** words on any **One** of the following :—

- (i) Indian Democracy : Threats and Solutions.
- (ii) Use and Misuse of Internet.
- (iii) The problem of unemployment.

OR

Write a letter to the Principal of your college for inviting District Judge as a chief guest in legal-aid camp. 10

4. (A) Give synonyms and antonyms of the following :—

- (i) Synonyms :— evil, falsehood, defend. 3
- (ii) Antonyms :— abandon, famous, giant. 3

(B) Give one word substitution :—

- (i) Killing of ones sister.
- (ii) A crime punishable by death.
- (iii) To look again to make improvements.
- (iv) Unfair or illegal. 4

5. (A) Do as directed.

- (i) The teacher said, "The Earth goes round the Sun".
- (ii) He said, "Will you listen to such a man" ? 2

(B) Change the voice.

- (i) Correct the mistake.
- (ii) He ran a race. 2

(C) (i) Today is quiet warm. (Add a question tag)

- (ii) I will explain you clearly. (Add a question tag) 2

(D) (i) He is a poor man in the world.

[Make it negative]

- (ii) I am not so great as Rama.

[Make it affirmative]

2

(E) (i) How beautiful the child is !

[Make it assertive]

(ii) The horse is a noble animal.

[Make it exclamatory]

2

6. (A) Make the precis of the following passage :—

An easier way of providing fuel cells with hydrogen is by using a hydrogen - rich liquid fuel, such as methanol or even standard gasoline. Gasoline could be pumped exactly as it is now and pumping methanol would require only a few modifications at the service station.

If one of these fuels were used to power a fuel cell car, it would have to pass through a "Reformer" within the car that would separate out the hydrogen. In both cases, the reformer would heat the liquid fuel until it turned into a gaseous mixture of hydrogen and carbon dioxide. The hydrogen would be used in the fuel cell and the carbon dioxide would be released into atmosphere.

5

(B) Read the following passage and answer the questions below :—

With every generation man devised one object or the other which greatly reduced his work load and made life easier for him. He harnessed fire to cook his food. He devised the arrow for hunting for his food and for self defence. He invented the telephone and the automobile for his communications and to increase mobility. And he made the radio for his entertainment but he soon realized that all his inventions did most of physical and manual work for him. He still had to think for himself. He needed an invention that would think for him. The computer was his answer.

Questions :—

- (1) What are the things which man has devised to reduce his work ?
- (2) What has he devised for his entertainment ?
- (3) What is object which he has devised for his self defence and for food?
- (4) What is the most important invention by man, suggested by the author?
- (5) Give a suitable title to the passage.

5

